
What’s Happening Here?
New Traffic Signal Safer Pedestrian Crossing

Seagirt Blvd., Beach 31st St. to Beach 20th St. 
Safety Improvements

Improve Bus Service Add Parking

  

•	 Install new traffic signal, crosswalk, and concrete cut-through at Fernside Pl.

•	 Move bus stops at Beach 31st St. (Q22) and Beach 27th St. (QM17) to signalized  
crosswalk at Beach 29 St. for enhanced pedestrian/bus rider safety

•	 Install new stop sign and crosswalk at Seagirt Ave. & Beach 25th St.

•	 Extend bus stop at Seagirt Blvd. & Beach 20th St. to meet current bus demand

•	 Remove left turn bay and add parking to Seagirt Blvd. & Crest Rd.

•	 Add approximately 14 spaces for residential/community parking

Implementation begins April 2024
 Existing: 
 Seagirt Blvd. & Fernside Pl., QN 

 Proposed: 
 Conduit Blvd. & Pine St., BK 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at  212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

NYC DOT will implement street safety and mobility improvements on Seagirt Blvd. 
between Beach 31st St. and Beach 20th St.: 


